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Comments for Public Posting: 1 am in support to stop the issuance of depredation permits for
mountain lions. It is the responsibility of farmers and ranchers to
keep their animals safe; however, the legal killing of our rare
wildlife is not an acceptable approach. The killing of our stressed
wildlife is a deplorable action. No more depredation permits!



